
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

11. BROUGHAM STREET – PROPOSED 15 MINUTE PARKING RESTRICTION 
 
 The Board considered a staff report seeking approval to install a short length of 15 minute parking 

restriction on the north side of Brougham Street immediately east of Durham Street. 
 
 The Board resolved that the parking of vehicles be limited to a maximum of 15 minutes on the north 

side of Brougham Street from a point 12 metres east of the Durham Street intersection and extending 
24 metres in an easterly direction. 

 
 


